





TOWN OF GOLDEN BEACH

One Golden Beach Drive
Golden Beach, FL 33160

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 15, 2019 Iltem Number:

To: Honorable Mayor Glenn Singer & 4
Town Council Members

From: Lissette Perez,
Town Clerk (

Subject: Resolution No. 2652.19 — Approving A Member to the Town of
Golden Beach - Building Regulation Advisory Board

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the Town Council adopt the attached Resolution No.
2652.19 as presented.

Background:

On December 13, 2005 the Town Council of the Town of Golden Beach adopted
Ordinance No. 499.05, amending Division 3, "Building Regulation Advisory
Board", of Article Ill, "Boards, Committees, Commissions", of the Town Code of
Ordinances, by modifying the composition, organization and duties of the Town's
Building Regulation Advisory Board. The Board is comprised of five members
and two alternate members appointed by the Town Council. The member serves
a one-year term beginning on October 15, 2019 and allowing for reappointment.

Fiscal Impact:

None



Linda Eeeerson

From: Beth Geduld <bsg28@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2015 7:31 PM
To: Linda Epperson

Subject: BETH GEDULD

Dear Linda,

| really look forward to joining the Building Advisory Board.
Thank you,

Beth

Beth Geduld purchased a home in Golden Beach in 2002. Built & Designed her home in 2006.

She was on the committee that hired Alex Diaz, our current town manager, started and completed
the Golden Beach Beautification Project in 2010.

She is a licensed real estate agent since 2000 in the State of Florida where she has continued to
purchase and operate her rental communities. She has owned her own interior design firm and built
Renovation Room which is currently operating in Hallandale Beach. She has designed and built over
50 homes throughout Florida and New England working along side several architects, builders and
tradesmen.

She is a wife of 22 year to David Geduld, M.D.(Board Certified Anesthesiologist) and has 2
boys(Zachariah, 20 who attends Tulane and Benjamin, 18 who has just been accepted to
Northwestern University in the fall.).

Beth sits on the Alonzo and Tracy Mourning Senior High School ESSAC Board, is a Trustee of The
Washington Institute, manages her Family Foundation, is on the Parent Council of Tulane, a Trustee
of Jafco, a Board Member of the Boys and Girls Club that works with Hands Across the Table, and is
a Board Member of the Lakes Region Community Center of New Hampshire.

Please let me know if this is enough information.
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